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What have we been learning? 

We have been set lots of challenges by NASA during this week! 

We have been asked by Tim Peake to confirm that his space suit needs all the properties it 

currently has, such as the importance of having a transparent visor, as NASA wanted to change it!  

We were also asked to investigate the properties of 3D shapes, so that NASA can use this 

information to help them with their space shuttle. 

Even more excitingly we have been asked to design a new moon buggy or space shuttle, look out 

for our designs coming soon!  

Next Week 

Next week, in Jet class, we will be finishing our 

design and beginning to construct our moon 

buggies and space shuttles for NASA. 

In English, we will be looking at character 

description and creating a WAGOLL to help us 

write our own description based on Bot from 

the story ‘Man on the Moon. ‘ 

In Maths, we will be continuing to work on our 

addition skills.  

Some of us, will also be sharing our Harvest 

Poems in church and at the coffee morning.  

Dates for your diary 

It is Harvest Festival in the church on 

Tuesday morning, we need some parent 

helpers to walk with us up to the church. 

If you are able to help us, please could 

you let Miss Pursey know on Monday. 

Don’t forget about your home learning - to 

investigate an astronaut.  

In your home learning book, you will now 

find your common exception words. These 

will be tested on Monday. 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Jet Class needs: 

Please could you collect and 

send in the following next 

week. We will be testing to 

see which would be best for 

our moon buggy wheels! We 

need 

- Plastic bottle lids 

- Jar lids 

- Yoghurt pots 



 
 


